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FIREBIRDS ARE THE BEST! 

PRINCIPAL'S LETTER 
Welcome to Richard E. Miller School! 
We are excited to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year, as 
we continue Reaching Every Mind, to be the best, expect the best, 
and get the best!  As we venture into a new school year, we will 
continue to make decisions that provide your child with the best 
educational experience.  Our amazing staff will ensure the safety 
of our students, nurture relationships, utilize data to drive 
instruction, and maintain a supportive and engaging learning 
environment. We encourage our parents to continue providing their 
love and support to our students and staff. We are thrilled at every 
opportunity to work alongside this wonderful community and look 
forward to an amazing school year!   

Your Proud Principal,  
Pamela Hall    

 

MISSION 
STATEMENT/PHILOSOPHY 
Mission Statement 
Richard E. Miller is committed to developing Responsible, 
Empowered and Motivated Learners. 

Vision Statement 
Reaching Every Mind to…be the BEST, expect the BEST, get 
the BEST! 
 
A. We believe that in an effective and inviting learning 

environment all students can learn if they feel safe and 
nurtured. 

B. We believe that all students need to be challenged 
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after 7:30 a.m.  The front gate will close at 7:30 
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